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Betty Folsom, President of the Jurupa Community 
Services District Board of Directors, issues the 
following statement: 
 
“With profound sorrow, Jurupa Community 
Services District mourns the loss of Deputy 
Timothy Corlew, who was tragically killed in a line-
of-duty traffic accident today. Deputy Corlew 
served our community with honor at the Jurupa 
Valley Sheriff’s Station.” 
 

“JCSD extends our deepest condolences to 
Deputy Corlew’s family, friends, and colleagues at 
the Riverside County Sheriff’s Office during this 
time of immense grief. His service has left an 
indelible mark on our community, and his 
sacrifice will never be forgotten.” 

 

For additional updates and information regarding this 
tragedy, please visit Riverside County Sheriff’s Department’s 
resources at www.RiversideSheriff.org, or on Facebook 
@RiversideCountySheriff.   
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